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A Holiday Season Gift for Our Membership 

How does Cable Co-op top the fact that we have not increased internet rates for 4 years? Easy, we are 

increasing speeds again!!! This is the seventh, yes 7th, time we have increased speeds while maintaining the 

same price. These increases will go into effect December 1st, 2024. 

Level 1 is now 40/5 (was 25/3), a 38% increase in bandwidth. 

Level 2 is now 75/7 (was 50/6), a 31% increase in bandwidth. 

Level 3 is now 500/22 (was 400/22), a 19% increase in bandwidth. 

Level 4 is now 750/30 (was 700/30), a 6% increase in bandwidth. 

Level 5 (1 Gbps/50) with Advanced Wi-Fi can receive Experience IQ for FREE! 

https://www.oberlin.net/experience-iq/ 

 
Cable Co-op offers Business & Residential VOIP (phone service). Members are saving money and getting the 

local support they deserve. Visit: https://www.oberlin.net/residential-phone-service/ 
 

Our Advanced Wi-Fi has the latest technology, built in protection and a lifetime warranty. Never buy a router 
again, never worry about updates and get the local support you deserve. 

Visti: https://www.oberlin.net/advanced-wi-fi/ 
 

Interested in how to better protect your loved ones from online threats beyond just viruses, phishing scams and 
hacking? Visit https://www.oberlin.net/bark/ 

 

 
Starting February 1st, 2025, late fees will increase from $5 to $10. Sign up for autopay, never be 

late again and potentially save yourself $120 per year. 
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